
Minidoka County School District 

Food Service Report 
February, 2016 

 
 

Claims 

 For the month of February we will receive $183,148.72 in 

reimbursements from the USDA for lunch & breakfast. We received 

$162,367.06 last year and there was one extra day this year. 

 The number of meals served this year for lunch was 50,220 

compared to 47,298 last year for a difference of 2,922 more this 

year. 

 The number of meals served for breakfast this year was 42,470 

compared to 35,021 last year for a difference of 10,371 more this 

year. We fed 4,233 more this year at Heyburn because of breakfast in 

the classroom. We still show an increase of 6,138 for the rest of the 

schools for breakfast. 

PROJECTS 

 We are in the planning stages for a remodel at Minico so that we 

can replace the cooler and freezer boxes with larger ones.  

 We will also be replacing four ovens this summer at Minico, West, 

East and Rupert Elementary. 

Please contact me with any questions that you might have. 


